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June 6, 2014 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to inform you that the company of The Council on Northeast 

Energy no longer exists. The main owner, Chad Brown, died on Dec.25, 

2013. Since then the company has been dissolved. 

Sincerely, 

Joan Brown, 
Treasurer 

Tnis Is t:o certiify that the imager ai'pefiriny are an 
accurate and complete reproduction of a caso f i l e 
iocuinent delivered in the regular course of Ĵi'iJ-'TAfjp 
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THE COUNCIL ON NORTHEAST ENERGY 
JOAN BROWN TREASURER 
3115 BAY LN 
CLEARWATER FL 33759 


